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27th May 2022 
 

Length of Day Consultation  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During this half term we have run a consultation for extending the school day to a length which 
complies with the new government minimum requirement for 32.5 hours per week. 
 
The consultation closed on Friday 20th May 2022. 
 
We did not receive any comments regarding the proposed changes and therefore to ensure we are 
meeting the new expectations the proposal will be put in place from Thursday 8th September 2022. 
 
From September 2022, access to the school site will be from 8:30am, the classroom doors will open at 
8:35am and children must be in class by 8:45am. Classroom doors will close at 8:45am and children 
will be marked late if arriving after this time.  
 
We look forward to the final half term which begins on Monday June 6th 2022 when opening and 
closing times will remain as they currently are until the end of the academic year.  
 
Thank you for your support as we make these changes to our school day for 2022-23. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Matthew Edwards 
Headteacher. 
 
 
 

Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy 'Life in all its fullness'  
(John 10:10) 
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